
VERY LAST MINUTE
V is for... 

Until recently, at Auburn University's Veterinary School you would have found a monument 
dedicated to canines that served in the United States Marine Corps. Good thing I took a picture 
of the plaque on the memorial, because this week construction crews demolished the area 
where I was planning to send you. You will find the photograph on the reverse side of this page. 
I'll let you figure out what to do from there...


